
 

Saturday, November 4, 2017  
9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

Citi, 4600 Houston Road, Florence 
 

Space is limited, so register soon!   
http://prichardcommittee.org/2017-nky-basecamp201/ 

WHAT IS IT? Parent Leadership Basecamp 201 is the follow-up to the April 29th NKY Parent 
Leadership Basecamp (101).  Basecamp 201 is the next step for parents and community leaders 
interested in taking active roles in public education in Kentucky – for their own children and all 
children. This one-day training will build on what parents learned from their first Basecamp 
experience, re-engage GCIPL Fellows, or provide a fresh look at opportunities for parent 
engagement and leadership for those parents already involved in schools.  
 
WHAT WILL I DO? Basecamp 201 will provide the opportunity to develop a parent  
“community” around needs and aspirations and help give guidance for working together to 
understand barriers that block aspirations. School and/or community organizations exist to  
provide opportunities for parents to take action, get involved, make a difference.  Basecamp 201 will 
connect parents with specific organizations or help them identify projects to meet needs in their 
schools/districts. 
 
WHO CAN ATTEND? Targeted participants are those who attended the April 29th  
Basecamp, GCIPL fellows wanting to get re-engaged, site based council parents, board  
members or involved parents/community members who might be looking for new project or 
leadership opportunities in schools.  Parents/community members from school districts in  
Boone, Bracken, Campbell, Gallatin, Grant, Kenton and Pendleton are invited to participate. 
 
COSTS:  No cost to participants thanks to our generous sponsors; meals are provided 
 
TO LEARN MORE: Contact Helen Carroll, NKY Parent Leadership Coordinator 
carroll.proplan@outlook.com | 859-982-4943 

 
Note: We are happy to offer this one-day parent leadership experience as a “next step” for parent engagement  
action.  However, if you are interested in learning more about public education and the “first” steps to take to  
become engaged, then Basecamp 101 is for you. Please look for additional details or contact Helen Carroll, as noted 
above, for more information. 
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